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Bobby Goldsmith Foundation backs the Yes Vote on the 
Voice to Parliament 

Bobby Goldsmith Foundation (BGF) is proud to support the Uluru Statement from the Heart for a 
First Nation’s Voice to Parliament to be enshrined in the Constitution, which will give Australia’s 
First Nations community an opportunity to speak directly to Parliament on policies and projects 
that impact their lives. 
  
Over the past four decades, we have been supporting the most vulnerable and disadvantaged 
members of our community, so we understand the profound importance of self-determination. 
Our mission is to help people to thrive by empowering them to take control of their lives and we 
believe that everyone deserves the right to shape their own futures and have a voice in it. 
  
We are an organisation committed to improving the health outcomes of our community 
members.  We acknowledge the inequities that exist in health care that can lead to a reduced 
quality of life for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people compared with non-Indigenous 
Australians, which urgently needs to change. 
  
The Voice will give the Traditional Owners of Australia a voice in matters that concern them, with 
the goal of helping to inform decisions that will create equity for First Nations communities and in 
turn, improve the health and wellbeing of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. 
  
We believe, by supporting The Voice to Parliament, Australia can demonstrate solidarity, 
compassion and inclusion to First Nations peoples – values that are central to our core here at 
BGF. 
  
We acknowledge and understand that some people may have a different opinion on The Voice, 
and we respect their right.  However, we believe a Voice to Parliament is the right step forward for 
improving outcomes for First Nations people and for all Australians. 
  
As part of our commitment to reconciliation, BGF’s Board and employees recognise that The 
Voice to Parliament will strengthen Australia, both now and well into the future.  
 
 
  



 
 

 

ABOUT BGF: 
 
Bobby Goldsmith Foundation (BGF) is Australia's longest running HIV charity. 
 
Founded in 1984, when a group of friends got together to give their dying mate Bobby Goldsmith 
the care he needed in the comfort of his home, BGF has gone on to provide that same 
individualised care to thousands of Australians. 
 
And while HIV treatment has come a long way since 1984, the need for support remains. 
Every week we’re seeing more and more people from diverse backgrounds walk through our 
doors.  
 
Young. Old. Gay. Straight. Male. Female. Every race. Every religion. Many of them isolated, all of 
them in need of support. 
 
From the first generation to age with HIV, to a diverse new generation of people facing stigma 
within their communities reminiscent of the 80s - we’re here to help. For life. 
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